
                                      Public Hearing #2 FY2021 Critical Infrastructure Grant  

                                                                     Meeting Minutes 

                                                             Monday, January 11, 2021 
                                                                                7:15 PM 
 
President of New Philadelphia City Council Don Kemp called the Public Hearing to Order at 7:15 PM on 
Monday, January 11, 2021.  President Kemp introduced Katie Saba, Funding Administrator for W.E. 
Quicksall and Associates. 
 
 
Guests were: 
                  Mayor:  Joel Day 
                  Service Director:  Ron McAbier 
                  Safety Director:  Greg Popham 
                  President of Council:  Don Kemp 
                  Clerk of Council:  Julie Courtright 
                   Councilperson:  Dan Lanzer 
                   Councilperson:  Aimee May 
                   Councilperson Rob Maurer 
 
                  Excused Absences: 
                    Auditor Beth Gundy 
                    Law Director Marvin Fete 
                    Treasurer Tom Gerber 
                    Safety Director Greg Popham 
 
 
                      Katie Saba had the following comment: 
                                        (Each guest in attendance received a handout)  The handout that I gave you 
shows that we pulled out 1st Drive from Ackey St NW.  There’s a part of 1st Drive that when we first 
looked at the maps we thought it was part of Ackey.  That street is also included in the project.  The 
City’s local share of the proposed budget for the project is $73,160.   
 
                    
 
                   Ms. Saba said after the 2nd Hearing the application has to be submitted.   
 
                    
                   Mr. Ricklic asked Ms. Saba what the turnaround  time was on knowing whether or not we 
receive the grant.  
 
                  Ms. Saba said it should be sometime in February or March. 
                                 
                                  
 
With no further questions the Public Hearing Adjourned at 7:20PM 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


